
  
 

INFORMATION 
 

TITLE:      Mental Health Update 
 
DATE:      November 30, 2017 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Doug Brubaker, Ph.D. 
      Superintendent 
      
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
During the Regular Board meeting on November 27, some board members expressed interest in 
scheduling an opportunity to explore the topic of mental health services as it relates to the 
district and the Fort Smith area.  
 
The Vision 2023 Strategic Planning team has identified wellness as one of seven areas of focus, 
and an action team has been working to develop strategies in this area. The Board will receive 
those recommendations as part of the draft Vision 2023 Strategic Plan in late December or 
early January.  
 
The purpose of this agenda item is to gather more input about the characteristics of the type of 
meeting that would meet the needs of the Board.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is an information item and comes with no administrative recommendation.  


